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At the Panel meeting on the 21st January members had their first opportunity to scrutinise the proposals for upgrading the Old Town Hall and surrounding area. Our initial reaction was very favourable. The proposals were imaginative yet sympathetic to both the building and the surrounding area. A workshop has been planned for 25th February when more details, including examples of completed Glamis Consultancy schemes, will be available.
Some work that was planned at the start of the municipal year but then had to be delayed has finally commenced.  The workshop on performance indicators took place on 25th February and the Task and Finish group on Car Parking has met and set out a way forward for its work. A date has also been set for further work on Tourism to take place in March.
Delays in reports etc. being available following the departure of senior members of staff in December are now hopefully being addressed. This was brought up in the item on the work programme and also the item on Transformation.  Members had become concerned over the number of items that had come to an abrupt halt as staff dealing with them left and it was not clear who was going to deal with them in future. There was also concern about how the new management posts would provide the promised support for Overview & Scrutiny. 
Chairman  Councillor Carole Rutherford

February 20th 2010
